
CONSIDERATION OF CHANGING THE DATE OF THE REGULAR MARCH 

MEETING TO ALLEVIATE CONFLICT WITH SPRING BREAK 

 

Action Item: 

 

The regularly scheduled board meeting in March (the 13th) is during the district’s spring 

break.  For convenience, this item has been placed on the agenda to allow for 

consideration of an “official” change in date related to that particular meeting so that 

school personnel, board members, and others may have the freedom to make 

personal/family plans during that time. 

 

Recommendation: 

(The March meeting should be changed to either Tuesday, March 6th at 6:00 p.m., or 

Tuesday March 20th at 6:00 pm, so please check your calendars!  It doesn’t make much 

difference to me.) 


